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White, John 

To: Peter Walsh 
Subject: Gosport inquests 

A happy New Year. I hope that you are keeping well 

At the end of last year you mentioned providing a briefing note for the other families with an interest. 

The Coroner has listed another pre-inqeust hearing which is due to take place on Monday 19 January 2009 so there 
may be more developments. It is not a public hearing but I will be attending and I will take a note. In the meantime I 
have written to the four families with whom we are in contact. 

May I return to you mid to late next week and I can provide a briefing at that stage which you can pass on to the 
others. 

Speak soon 

I=Jest wishes 
[ .......... .......... 
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